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AWARENESS CAMPAIGN ON VOLUNTARY BLOOD DONATION 2022 

On 24th and 29th March 2022, NSS PUC Unit organized an awareness campaign on Voluntary Blood 

Donation by visiting the class rooms of all the departments in the college and the college canteen. 

 

 



During this Awareness Campaign, NSS POs and volunteers talked about the importance and 

necessity of donating blood, how the donated blood reached the needy and how blood donation is 

one of the important services for others. They also invited the students to donate their precious 

blood in the upcoming Blood Donation Drive 

 

 

Pictures: NSS P.Os. and volunteers giving awareness campaign on blood donation 

 


